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PNASA collaborated with Acelity and the International Nursing Students Association (INSA) of the University of Texas Health Science Center at San Antonio (UTHSCSA) to conduct free diabetes health screening at the annual Last Chance Ministries Free Thanksgiving dinner on November 19, 2016. PNASA Vice-President, Ms. Josie Schantz of Acelity, coordinated the event. Acelity provided the health screening supplies and equipment as well as three medical personnel (Dr. Shah, Dr. Lee and Dr. Bluhm). Dr. Danet Bluhm, President of PNASA and Association Professor at UTHSCSA, coordinated both PNASA and INSA to mobilize nursing personnel to conduct the initial health screening including the initial foot exams for screening participants who have a history of diabetes and/or high blood sugar levels. Pastor Robles of Last Chance Ministries was very thankful for the service rendered to the community.
